
Hi Audrey, 
 
Thanks for contacting me. Yes, I saw that in the news and checked your website a few 
days ago to see if the deadline had been extended but couldn't find any information 
about it. I would very much like to request delegation and added to the CWC Added 
Agenda for approval. Appreciate the thoughtfulness! 
 
Andrew Harris-Schulz 
 


